You hold the power.

The Bencher election presents a choice. As citizens who will bear the
burden of the Law Society of Ontario’s decisions, we support FullStop.

Here’s why:

We are living in a time of super-sized bureaucracies willing to use
power to enforce certain perspectives. Through the autocratic use of
disciplinary procedures, views that contravene the big bureaucracy,
are suppressed and silenced.

Words are how we figure things out and we need a legal system that is
open to diverse ideas, and fundamentally supports freedom of thought
and expression.

We are members of the Ontario public, some battered by bureaucratic
overreach, all of us troubled by the misuse of bureaucratic power. How
do we halt the misuse of power? The Bencher election is a start.

Pull back the bureaucracy. Open up the conversation.

We see the FullStop candidates as the best choice to preserve an
open and objective legal system for the people of Ontario. Please
consider supporting the FullStop candidates.

Thanks for listening,

Cathy with Citizens for Justice



